

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 20th May 2025

Year Two Multi-Skills Festival Friday, 13th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

Further to the letter sent on the 29th April, the timings of this event have now changed and as a result the children will now not be leaving school until 11.30am and won't be departing from AHS until after the event at 1.30pm.

As a result, the kitchen will have closed by the time the children return to school so all children will be required to have a packed lunch on this day. If your child normally has school lunches, we are able to provide a packed lunch for them. As children will be eating their lunch later on this date, upon their return to school, parents/carers are also encouraged to send in a few extra snacks for the children to eat throughout the morning. Please also ensure that they are provided with suncream, a sun hat, and an appropriate coat dependent on the weather on the day.

As a reminder, children are to come to school in their PE kits and will stay in their PE kit for the day. Please also ensure they bring a water bottle.

Please complete this <u>form</u> to indicate if your child would like a packed lunch provided by the school by 3.30pm on Friday 6th June.

Yours faithfully,

*Mr. Ryan Davis*Sports Coach

